
Nicholas Lewis 
618 Farragut St. NW 
Washington, D.C. 20011 
 
Dear BZA: 
 
My name is Nick Lewis and I am a parent of a student at LAMB Elementary school on the 
Missouri avenue campus. I also live just down the street on Farragut St. and am in favor of the 
move to Kingsbury. Moving to Kingsbury would allow my family to walk our children to school 
and back, and further build a sense of community in the area. Through a daily walk to school, 
my children and I will be more likely to interact with neighbors, frequent local businesses on 
Georgia Ave or 14th st, and reduce traffic congestion in the area.  
 
I encourage you to support LAMB’s move to the Kingsbury campus. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Nick Lewis 
415-819-9058 
nicholasjlewis@gmail.com 
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